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Tuesday 22nd June 2021  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As I’m sure you’re more than aware, our school production this year is going to be a little different. The 

children and staff have been working hard, as normal, but this year we are unable to share the end result 

in quite the same way. During the first week of July the cast of ‘Peter Pan’ will be in the village hall and we 

will be recording the performances with costumes, lights, and everything but the audience; this will then 

be edited together and we will be producing a USB of the final production.  

 

Each year the school production - as well as being a great end to the year together and the highlight of 

many children’s’ time in school - raises a wonderful amount of funds for the school through Friends of 

Westbury. Sadly, over the last two years, we’ve not been able to share the show with you in the traditional 

way, or have any of the other Friends fundraising activities.  

 

We are selling this year’s memory sticks for a minimum price of £15. With this bargain price in mind, we 

ask you to think about some of the other savings you may be making by watching the production at home. 

At the village hall, the average bar visit (1 small glass of wine, 1 pint of beer, and 2 soft drinks) is £9, and 

interval ice-creams would have been at least £4, the tickets alone would have cost roughly £15 for a family 

of four. If extended family members would normally come and watch, perhaps you could persuade them 

to also purchase a memory stick. Any additional donations you can make when purchasing memory sticks 

would be greatly appreciated and are a wonderful way to support our school and the hard work of the 

children.  

 

If you could return the form to school along with payment for the USB and any kind donations, by Friday 

the 2nd of July that would be greatly appreciated. 

 
With warmest wishes, 

 

Mrs L. Roseblade-Bargh & Mrs C. McCartney 

 

 

Westbury-on-Severn CE Primary School Drama Club 

Peter Pan 

July 2021 
 

Family name     _____________________________________________ 

 

Number of memory sticks  _____________________________________________ 

 

Cheques can be made payable to “Friends of Westbury-on-Severn School” 


